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Hi,  
 
My name is Runal Patel and I am a resident of DC. I am writing in support of the proposed upzoning of 1617 U St NW. 
This project will provide much needed, affordable housing to my community and makes effective and worthwhile use of 
public land.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Runal 
 
 
Sent from my mobile phone. Please excuse brevity and spelling/grammatical errors. 
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